
 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting $700,000 in funding for E. Sir Francis Drake Blvd Gap Closure in fiscal year 2022.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is County of Marin, located a P.O. Box 4186, San 
Rafael, CA 94913. 
 
The funding would be used for development of preferred project alternative, environmental review, 
and preparation for the construction of a bicycle/pedestrian network along Sir Francis Drake Blvd 
between Remillard Park in Larkspur and Andersen Dr in San Rafael.   
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following benefits 
by improving the environment by incentivizing nonmotorized transportation through this key 
corridor and closing the gap in existing routes. This 0.7 mile segment is the last remaining gap in an 
otherwise continuous nonmotorized route between several of central Marin's most popular bike 
routes and the East Bay via the Richmond-San Rafael Bridge.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
Member of Congress 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
April 28, 2021 
 

 


